
OFFICIAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF LEETSDALE
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
the Council of the Borough of
Leetsdale  will  hold  a  public
hearing on Thursday, October
12,  2023,  beginning  at  6:00
p.m.  at  the  Office  of  the
Borough  of  Leetsdale,  373
Beaver  Street,  Leetsdale,  PA
15056, to consider enactment
of  a  Subdivision  and  Land
Development  Ordinance,  the
following  of  which  is  a
summary:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE
BOROUGH OF LEETSDALE,
COUNTY OF ALLEGHENY,

PENNSYLVANIA, ADOPTING
A NEW SUBDIVISION AND

LAND DEVELOPMENT
ORDINANCE PURSUANT TO

THE PENNSYLVANIA
MUNICIPALITIES PLANNING
CODE AND REPEALING ALL

PRIOR INCONSISTENT
ORDINANCES

Residents  and  taxpayers  of
the Borough of  Leetsdale  in
attendance  at  the  public
hearing will  be permitted to
comment  on  the  proposed
Ordinance.  The  draft
ordinance  is  available  for
public review in the Borough
Secretary’s  office  at  373
Beaver  Street,  Leetsdale,  PA
15056 from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00
p.m., Monday through Friday.

Jennifer Simek
Secretary, Borough of

Leetsdale


